
INIVITATION FROM THE PRESIDENT TO ATTEND LABCON 2024 

Welcome to LABCON 2024 

LABCON is one of the most significant and comprehensive PD opportunities for our profession.  
We will be at Pullman Melbourne Albert Park located at 65 Queens Road, Melbourne.  There is 
onsite parking for a discounted price. 

The site is easily accessible via public transport on Tram 5 from Federation Square/Swanston 
Street and exit at stop 27- High St./ St Kilda Road.  

 

Then a short six-minute walk to the site.   

We are happy to announce that we are presenting a new format that will offer more 
opportunities to our attendees.  Instead of the usual format that allows for three workshops per 
day, we will be offering four workshops running for a slightly shorter time span. We greatly 
appreciate MSGE for allowing us to host LABCON there over the past years, however we 
understand that they were no longer able to host us due to time constraints.    

The cost of LABCON is as low as we can make it and it is not unreasonable to ask your school 
to fund you. If they do not it is tax deductible.  

Among the many opportunities that LABCON offers you are:  

� Sessions that can better your skills in specific areas, as well as improve your knowledge 
of chemicals and safety.  

� A chance to meet with your committee members and speak with them in person. Though 
you are welcome to contact them throughout the year. Their details are on the back of 
Lablines. 

� The opportunity of members to attend the AGM and vote.   



� See displays and sessions from science suppliers and ask any questions regarding their 
products that you may have. 

� A chance to socialise with your peers and put a face to the person behind the email 
address. 

� Opportunity to attend the conference dinner. 

Sessions have a limited capacity so, the earlier you register the more likely you are to get the 
sessions you want and remember you get a substantial discount if you are a member of LTAV.  

We look forward to seeing you at LABCON 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mary L. Jones 

President, LTAV (Inc.) 

 


